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Friday 15th June 

Summer Fayre 

This year’s Summer Fayre is on Friday 29th June from 2:30 – 4pm. The PTA have been working extremely hard organising different stalls and 

games for you and your children to enjoy and there will be the usual cakes and drinks refreshment stall available in the library. Also this year 

the Year Six children are going to be running their enterprise projects instead of classroom games, so you and your child will have the 

opportunity to: 

- decorate your own tile to take home 

- decorate your own glass tumbler to take home 

- make your own bracelet to take home 

- buy pom poms and stress/slime balls 

- take part in a competitive family quiz 

- have your face painted using glitter festival style face paints 

Any money raised from the enterprise projects will go back to the Year Six children for them to use for their end of year treat. 

If you have any unwanted gifts or bottles/chocolates that you can donate to the PTA for the fayre then drop them to either site by Monday 

25th June. Thank you. 

Holt Road 

You will be able to collect your child from Holt Road at 2:30pm if you would like to take them to the fayre. Alternatively you can collect your 

child at 3:05pm as usual and make your way up to our Mill Lane site afterwards. If you are PTA member who is helping at the fayre, your Holt 

Road child/ren can be taken to Mill Lane in the minibus at 2:30pm. 

Please could parents of Holt Road children complete the slip below and return to school. This will enable us to make sure children who are 

being collected at 2:30pm are ready with all of their belongings. 

 

Miss Anderson & Mrs Kirton 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

Holt Road Children Only (Please ignore for Mill Lane Children) 

Child’s Name: ___________________________  Class: _______________________ 

 

Please select the option that applies: 

 I would like to collect my child from Holt Road at 2:30pm to take to the fayre. 

 

 I would like to collect my child at the normal time of 3:05pm. 

 

 I am volunteering at the fayre and would like my child to be taken to Mill Lane by minibus at 2:30pm. 


